Immediate Past Satrap Report
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It has been a pleasure to work with this year’s Province Executive Committee. Serving as your Immediate Past Satrap has been a wonderful experience. Why?! Because you can take it easy! I’m just kidding. This year has been a big transition for me in terms of Kappa Psi Leadership. I have had to transition from the being the Brother leading to charge in making decisions to more of an advisor role. This has been true in all my roles as I serve as an Assistant Supervisor for the Mountain East Province and Grand Council Deputy for Gamma Zeta. I think this is just the normal progression in Brothers who are dedicated to this great Fraternity. The Executive Committee has worked well this past year and have accomplished a lot in a short period of time. This is likely due to our strong Satrap leadership and great core of young leaders. The need to help or advice as really been limited this year (so like I said…I could take it easy!). It was a pleasure to see these leaders grow, mature, and blossom into the great Brothers they are today. I believe the dedication they gave to our province this year helped foster this and encourage any Brother interested to run for office. I look forward to seeing their and your continual growth and development as outstanding Brothers in our great Fraternity. 
Respectfully Submitted, Grant McGuffey



